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  April 1, 2022 

Maryann Ayoade - Maryann.Ayoade@nrc.gov 
Jennifer Fisher - Jennifer.Fisher@nrc.gov  
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 

Dear NRC Representatives: 

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding the American Board of Medical Physics, 
and your review of the ABMP with respect to its Continued Recognition as an NRC 
Specialty Board.  The following items are confirmed: 

1. Confirm the specialty board’s current name: American Board of Medical Physics
2. Confirm the name of the Specialty Certification(s) or Certificates: Medical Health

Physics
3. Confirm that the specialty board still satisfies the board recognition criteria in 10

CFR 35.50, “Training for Radiation Safety Officer and Associate Radiation Safety
Officer”: The ABMP continues to satisfy the board recognition criteria set forth in
10 CFR 35.50.

4. Confirm that there have been no changes in the board’s certification procedures
that could affect the recognition status: The ABMP confirms that there have been
no changes that could affect its recognition status.

5. Confirm that the enclosed certificate (attached as “ABMP Plaque OLD SAMPLE”)
is current: There has been a modification that allows the Seal of the ABMP to be
placed on the plaque, and the RSO-Eligible designation is now under the Specialty
Designation, in the center (attached as “ABMP Plaque SAMPLE1”).

Concerning Question #2, it is noted that the ABMP also offers specialty certification in 
MRI Physics, which is not an NRC-recognized specialty certification, nor does the ABMP 
wish for it to be. This is noted only for completeness. 

The American Board of Medical Physics appreciates the opportunity to confirm its 
continuing compliance as an NRC Recognized Specialty Board. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Buckley, M.S. 
Acting Chair, ABMP 


